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	LOC Number (office use only: 
	Text2: 150 BELMONT ST SW
	Text4: TRICOR DESIGN GROUP
	Text5: Feb. 23, 2022
	Text6: 
We are looking to rezone a parcel of land in Belmont. The lot location is 150 Belmont Street SW and is part of the West Macleod Area Structure Plan. The lot is currently zoned R-2M. The lot is surrounded by high density zones of M-1 and R-2M and S-SPR. 
Our proposal is to rezone the lot to "M-G". The proposed Town-homes units are designed for family living, attached garages, 2 and 3 bedroom designs and with parking contained on site. This is in line with the WMASP.

The site is located on 3 collector roads, those being Belmont Street and 194th Ave, plus a traffic circle and another collector road being Belmont Blvd. 194th  Ave is a major collector road. The site also backs on to a collection pond, connects to a regional pathway and is close to a neighborhood node.

The current zoning only allows for a maximum of 50 units but under M-G allows 85 units. Our proposal is for 70 units, a modest increase to the density, but not to the maximum allowed under M-G. We also feel this is a better use of the land considering it is not adjacent to any other residential or commercial projects and has access to public transit and a planned LRT station that is very close to being within 600m. It also aligns with MDP policies of greater density where allowed. 

The location of this site is reasonable for higher density and the land use rezone is supported by the land owners (Anthem United). The support letter is part of the application. 

The WMASP density outline, (page 47) indicates that this property is designated as a 98.8 uph area, and 70 units falls within this policy. 



